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Natalie A. Dillon Appointed Child Support Services Director  
 
(Woodland, CA) – Yolo County Administrator Patrick Blacklock has announced the appointment of 
Natalie A. Dillon as Director of the Department of Child Support Services.  Ms. Dillon will be filling the 
position previously held by recently retired Director, Mark Jones.  Since 2012, she has served as the 
Assistant Director for the department. 
 
Natalie Dillon has over 20 years of experience in child support and social service programs.  She is past 
president and board member of the Western Interstate Child Support Enforcement Council and a 
recipient of the Intergovernmental Cooperation Award from the American Society for Public 
Administrators.  
 
“Ms. Dillon brings to the county child support department substantial local, statewide and national 
experience both developing and providing services that will directly benefit the children and families 
living in our community,” said Yolo County Administrator Patrick Blacklock.  “In addition to her strong 
programmatic background, I have great confidence that her enthusiasm and leadership skills will foster 
additional opportunities to collect support for Yolo County families.” 
 
Prior to her recent tenure with Yolo County, Ms. Dillon was the Deputy Director for the Child Support 
Directors Association of California and spent eight years working for the Yolo County Department of 
Employment & Social Services in various programs and capacities.  She holds a bachelor of arts degree 
in International Relations, with a minor in Sociology from the University of California at Davis.  
 
“I am deeply honored the county selected me as director, and for the opportunity to lead such a talented 
and dedicated group of individuals,” said Yolo County Director of Child Support Services Natalie 
Dillon.  “I am absolutely committed to providing top quality service to the children and families we have 
been entrusted to serve. 
 
Dillon assumed her new responsibilities on December 16, 2013.  The annual salary range for this 
position is $123,816 - $150,504. 
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